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Call for Member to represent National Precast 
Close date for EOI Friday 17th March 

National Precast requires a representative for BD 084: 

 Revision of AS 4671 – Steel reinforcement materials 

Due to a recent change in the requirements of NP representatives, coupled with the high 
importance of this impending review, the NP Board has decided that it is in the interests of 
our industry that we seek to replace our current representative on the BD-084 Main 
Committee, with someone who is located in Australia. For effective representation and 
participation in the work of the Committee, it is important that our representative is able to 
attend both the Committee meetings, as well as NP Members’ Meetings, in person. 

Included in the review is the likelihood that the definition of ‘steel producer’ will be revised, 
which will potentially impact on precasters. We are seeking a suitably qualified person with 
a broad understanding of, and experience with, reinforcement.  

Face-to-face meetings will be held at Standards Australia’s offices in Sydney, with timing to 
be advised.  However, where there are committee members from other states, one or more 
meetings may be held in other locations. 

Expression of interest form 
Nominee responsibilities 

Please forward expressions of interest to Sean before 17th March. 
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